
 
 

Council – 10 September 2020 

 
Notice of Motion – New Curriculum 

 
Notice of Motion from Councillors R C Stewart, D H Hopkins, J A Raynor, C A 
Holley, L R Jones & P N May 
 

The New Curriculum and ‘Communities, contributions and cynefin: BAME 
experiences and the new working curriculum working group. 
 
This council welcomes the new Curriculum for Wales and is committed to its 
successful implementation and the improvement in teaching and learning it will 
bring.  
 
We recognise that embedding the new curriculum requires appropriate resources to 
ensure that our rich diversity is reflected across all elements of the curriculum and in 
all our schools.  
 
This council supports the Welsh Government appointment of Professor Charlotte 
WillIams to chair the new curriculum working group, to work with Estyn, reviewing 
and developing the learning resources to support the teaching of themes relating to 
BAME communities 
 
The Council resolves to: 
 
1. Request the Leader to write to Professor Williams to pledge this council’s support 
to the working group. 
 
2. Instruct the Education department to work with schools, colleges and the local 
community to contribute to the research and development of resources with the 
working group. 
 
3. Utilise the West Glamorgan Archive Service to share its fantastic resource of 
documents and recordings to support the working group. 
 


